
 

 
 

 

From: Mary Beyer-Diebold 
To: City Council 
Cc: Board and Council Messages 
Subject: Barsuk Hotel 
Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 9:09:49 AM 

You don't often get email from mjbdiebold@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

We are opposed to the Barsuk Hotel. 
It will add to the congestion, bring safety concerns, lower our home values and the lot is too 
small to adequately handle all the parking and road issues. It will look crammed in as well as 
cause extensive 
neighborhood problems! 
Mary Beyer-Diebold 
James Moore 
209 Rio Terra 
Venice, 34285 
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From: Claire MacFayden 
To: City Council 
Cc: Board and Council Messages 
Subject: Proposed Barsuk hotel (spelling??) 
Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 10:54:36 AM 

[You don't often get email from c_macfayden@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for 
Login Information 

I’m a homeowner on Golf Drive which runs parallel to the proposed site of this hotel. 
I’m vehemently opposed to having more traffic racing down Golf Drive ,which happens on a daily basis because of 
the high school using our street as their personal speedway. A hotel will only add to the danger of speeding cars. 
We are a quiet , respectful, blue collar neighborhood of families and retirees. 
We do NOT need to have a hotel destroy our little community with more congestion, more people, more traffic , 
more litter , more noise, more lights from an imposing building which will ruin our night skies, more pollution etc. 
etc. 
Please city council. Please pay attention to the people that live here. The ones that voted for you. The ones that 
would like to see controlled growth in a commercial setting, not our residential backyard. 
Sincerely, 
Claire MacFayden 
708 Golf Drive 
Venice , Fl 34285 

Sent from my iPhone 
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From: Kathy Granata 
To: City Council 
Cc: Board and Council Messages 
Subject: US 41 & Fairway property 
Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 10:37:12 AM 

[You don't often get email from venicebeachcondo@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for 
Login Information 

Please, please, please reconsider zoning changes regarding this property! We in the neighborhood are concerned 
with increased traffic & noise. Also it’s across the street from one story residential homes. 
Kathy Granata 
673 N Green Circle 
Venice, FL 34285 
Sent from my iPhone 
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